Pilgrims, Turkeys and Pies…Oh My!
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We will be having a classroom Thanksgiving celebration on Tuesday, Nov. 20th.  During this special time, we will be making a Thanksgiving craft and eating pie-in-a-cup. The event will take place from 1:15pm until approximately 2:15pm.
Several parents have volunteered to send in the needed supplies.  Please see below for that listing.  A few parents/adults will be needed to help at the celebration. If you are interested in helping, please return the slip below.  Volunteers should arrive at 1:15pm.
Turner-1 can of blueberry pie filling and 1 can of apple pie filling

Ferrett-1 can of cherry pie filling and 1 box of graham crackers
Kmetz-1 box of graham crackers and 1 package of 8 oz. plastic cups
DeWilde-12 8oz. bottles of water

Cochran-12 8oz. bottles of water
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

       I plan on volunteering for the Pilgrims and Pies event.  

_____________________________________________________

*Please note that all volunteers need to have been cleared through the ichat system.

Thank you and Happy Thanksgiving!


